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It is our endeavor to serve the public interest. Station KQIS Kiss 105.3 & 1340 broadcast programming 

responsive to issues of concern to the state of Arkansas and it's listening public. The following is a brief 

description of these issues and the station's most significant programming treatment of them: 

 

5-8-20 

Our company partnered with Subway Restaurants to feed frontline workers at Karas Health Care. Karas 

Health Care has offered free testing and other resources to help our community fight the Covid -19 

Pandemic. 

 

5-8-20 

Local organization Dayvision held a social distancing event that covered topics of inclusion, diversity and 

racial equality. We covered the event and radio station personal attended and participated in the 

"awareness walk".  

 

5-28-20 

Our company participated and in part produced a special series highlighting Black Music Month and the 

impact that is has on our culture both locally and abroad. Covering a range of topics geared at both 

engaging and educating our communities.   

6-15-20 

In collaboration with the local water company (Beaver Water District) radio station personnel 

participated in a local Water Education contest. This is an effort to educate our local community in the 

importance of securing and preserving our precious resources.  

 

6-19-20 

In collaboration with non-profit Let's Talk NWA, The City of Bentonville and the University of Arkansas, 

our company participated and helped host 3 different virtual "Juneteenth" events. These are vital events 

for our community in that they offer engagement, education and empowerment.  

 



6-28-20 

Station managers attended and took part in a community forum that was held in Springdale, AR. This 

was an event that involved multiple city law enforcement representatives as well as local attorneys, 

news stations and community members. The forum was to discuss local issues impacting our community 

6-29-20 

Our local Community Clinic has faced the Covid - 19 Pandemic head on. On this day we partnered with 

local food company Marley's Pizzeria to feed over 70 frontline workers. Supporting our local clinics has 

been an important part of helping our community push through a difficult time. 


